
 

 
October 12, 2010                  Ald. Robert Bauman 

           (414) 286-2221 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Public Information Meeting Regarding the 
Improvement of Wisconsin Ave. Bridge over 

the Milwaukee River 
 

The City of Milwaukee Department of Public Works will host a public open house 
meeting tomorrow (Wednesday, October 13) to provide details regarding the planned 
improvements to the busy W. Wisconsin Ave. bridge downtown.  
 
The work plan will require that the bridge be closed to all vehicle and pedestrian traffic 
for the duration of the project. The bridge/stairway pedestrian access to the RiverWalk on 
both sides of the river for approximately 100 to 200 feet above (north) and below (south) 
the bridge will be closed as well. Construction is scheduled to commence in October 
2011 and end in fall 2012.   
 

The meeting will begin at 5 p.m. at City Hall, in Room 301-B. 
 
 

                WHAT:      Public Information Meeting Regarding Improvement of 
Wisconsin Avenue Bridge 

  
 

                      WHEN:       5:00 pm – 7:00 pm, Wednesday, October 13, 2010  
 

 
                    WHERE:       City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street 

       3rd Floor (Enter on Market Street), Room 301-B. 
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